WILLKIE FARR & GALLAGHER 1. 1875 K Street, N,

Washington, DC 20006-1238

Tel: 202 303 1000
Fax: 202 303 2000

August 15, 2018

VIA IBES

Angela DeMahy

Federa Communications Commission
I nternational Bureau

445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Notification of In-Service Date of the Australian-Japan Cable
File No. SCL-L | C-20000629-00025

Dear Ms. DeMahy:

On behalf of Australia-Japan Cable (Guam) Limited, please find attached a copy of thein-
service notification letter for the Australia-Japan Cable, which was filed with the Commission on
January 15, 2002. Asindicated therein, the Australia-Japan Cable was placed in service on December
30, 2001.

In addition, please note that the current address of Australia-Japan Cable (Guam) Limited,
which is the company’ s registered office address in Bermuda as well asits physical addressin
Bermuda, is asfollows:

Australia-Japan Cable (Guam) Limited
O’'HaraHouse

3 Bermudiana Road

Hamilton HM 08

Bermuda

NEW YORK WASHINGTON HOUSTON PARIS LONDON FRANKFURT BRUSSELS MILAN  ROME
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Please contact the undersigned with any questions regarding this submission.

Sincerely,

/s Mia Guizzetti Hayes

Mia Guizzetti Hayes
Counsel to Australia-Japan Cable (Guam) Limited

Attachment

cC: David Crofts, Chief Executive Officer, Australia-Japan Cable (Guam) Limited
Lynne Winfield, Company Secretary, Australia-Japan Cable (Guam) Limited
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VIA HAND DELIVERY ‘qu IN

Magalie Roman Salas, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.

Washington D.C. 20554

Re:  Notification of In-Service Date of the Australia-Japan Cable
FCC File No. SCL-LIC-20000629-00025

Dear Ms. Salas:

Australia-Japan Cable (Guam) Limited, by its counsel, and pursuant to condition number 10 of its
Cable Landing License, 15 FCC Rcd. 24057 (2000), hereby notifies the Federal Communications
Commission that on December 30, 2001, the Australia-Japan Cable achieved its ready for service date
and is now able to offer commercial services on this system.

[n accordance with the Commission’s rules, an original and four (4) copies of this letter are being filed.
Should you have any questions conceming this notification, please do not hesitate to contact me at
(202) 429-4730.

Sincerely,
Sophie Keefer
Counsel to Australia-Japan Cable (Guam) Limited

cc: David Crofts
Chief Finance Officer, Australia Japan Cable

NEW Yoax WasHINGTON, DC Paris LonpoN Mitan ROME FRANKFURT
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